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Headteacher’s notes… 
In Assembly on Monday we heard about the many different things that sometimes happen in June, 
including World Oceans Day, Wimbledon, World Milk Day, Sausage Roll Day, World Environment Day, Bike 
Week, Worldwide Knit in Public Day, Make Music Day and National Writing Day, to name just a few. Well, 
another week has flown by in school with lots happening again! 
 
On Monday children from Year 6 visited the Cromwell Museum in Huntingdon and were able to take part 
in a number of activities, finishing with a picnic in Hinchingbrooke Park. Monday also saw the Year 6 
footballers beat Alconbury Primary to win the Dickenson Cup – a fantastic achievement. Thank you to 
everyone who came along and supported them. On Tuesday and Wednesday it was wonderful to see so 
many of you come along to our Sports Days and see the children do so well in all of their events – 
congratulations to them all. Next week continues to be busy as Year 1 are visiting the Hamerton Zoo and 
then Reception go to Sacrewell Farm. We then also have the first of the PTA Discos. It certainly feels as if 
school life is back to normal. 
 
You should have received a letter this week about the ‘Meet the Teacher’ session after school on Thursday 
7th July and our Open Afternoon on Monday 11th July when Annual Reports will also be available to collect. 
These will include the results of any statutory assessments, including KS1 and KS2 SATs. For those in Year 6 
our Leaver’s Assembly is being held on Wednesday 20th July, starting at 6.00pm. 
 
We are seeing an increase in the number of staff and children absent from school through illness, including 
with covid. Please ensure that your child is well enough to be at school so that they can enjoy all that is 
taking place between now and the end of term. 
 
PTA News 
It is that time again where we are asking for your help!!! 
Tuesday 5th July we have our Brambles and Reception disco at 5pm-6pm. Then Year 3 & 4 at 6.30-7.30pm. 
Thursday 14th July, 5-6pm Year 1/2. 6.30-7.30pm Year 5/6 
 
Please have a look at the attached signup and please help us make this a fun and safe event for the kids! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-discos 
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Discos 
It's that time again! Where your children can 
socialise with friends, dance and have fun!! At our 
DISCO! For these to be fun and safe for everyone 
we need your help!  Can you spare an hour or 
less to help!  Have a look at the signup and let's 
make this a disco to remember! Sign ups are for 
Brambles and Reception and then Year 3 & 4 take 
the time to check which you are signing up for. 
Thank you  PTA Team 
www.signupgenius.com 

 
Thank you  
The PTA Team 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 4th July  HSSP Multi Sports Club Yr 2     
Tuesday 5th July  Year 1 visit to Hamerton Zoo 

Amy’s Acro 
    HSSP Tuesday Ultimate Frisbee Yr 3& 4 
    PTA Disco: Brambles/Reception 5.00 – 6.00pm and Y3/Y4 6.30pm – 7.30pm 
Wednesday 6th July  Reception visit to Sacrewell Farm 

HSSP Athletics Yr 1    
Thursday 7th July  Choir 
    Swap-over Morning 
    ‘Meet the Teacher’: after school until 4.00pm 

Cricket Yr 5 & 6 
Friday 8th July   Y3 Swimming 
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